M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Marie Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 6, 2016
RE:
Approval of School Fees, Admissions Fees, Transcript Fee and Meal Prices for 2016-2017 school year.
The Fees Committee met on Tuesday, March 15.  The committee has recommended changes and they are highlighted on the attached fees schedules.


There will be no changes in the meal prices for the 2014-2015 school year.

The committee members were:  Barbara Kincaid, Kathy Gutwiller, Karen Byrd, Linda Schild, Deanna Cheek, Stephanie Hagerty, Kathy Reutman, Ed Massey, Mark Raleigh and 1 parent representative.
I recommend the board approve the fees and meal prices for the 2016-2017
school year, as presented.

Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
